
 
Sent: 4/08/2014 5:04:55 PM 
Subject: 18 Marmora St Freshwater  RE:   DA2007/0856        18  MARMORA ST FRESHWATER 2096  ATTN: DI SMITH  Dear Sir/Madam,  I refer to the latest plans called Kahana Freshwater Village prepared by Moorgate Property with a proposal to build 16 apartments on this land. After perusal of the council website, I would like to enquire as to whether this is permissible use of the land under the Warringah Council Planning Scheme.  Regards from Noela Roberts   17 Lawrence St Freshwater 2096   mobile 0414996600    


